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BUILDING BRIDGES
INITIATIVE FUNDING

CAPT.  JEFF ARMSTRONG
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PAST QUARTER
SUBCOMMITTEE

REPORTS
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EDUCATION &
PREVENTION

C O N F E R E N C E  F O R
F A I T H  L E A D E R S

G R O U P  1

Dr.  Rosa Smith-Wi l l iams

P A R E N T  A D V O C A C Y
G R O U P

Theresa Mathewson



TREATMENT &
RECOVERY

M A T / M O U D  I N
J A I L :  P H A S E  I I

G R O U P  2

Capt.  Jeff  Armstrong
Scar lett  Abounada

P O S T - O V E R D O S E
R E S P O N S E  T E A M

Amy Godwin



HARM
REDUCTION

N A R C A N  I N  H C
S C H O O L S

G R O U P  3

Larry  Smith
Dr.  David T i l lman

N A L O X O N E
D I S T R I B U T I O N

Larry  Smith
Dr.  David T i l lman



FUNDING PROPOSAL
FROM EXECUTIVE

COMITTEE
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A LOOK AT THE
FUNDING

As of now, the County has
received just over $2.5 million

$215,000 has been allocated to
the MAT/MOUD program in the
Harnett County Detention
Center

It is crucial to follow the
structure that was approved in
the SOLVE Strategic Plan



EXECUTIVE
COMMITTEE

Co-Chairs:
Dr. David Tillman

Larry Smith

Co-Chairs:
Dr. Robert Agnello

Amy Godwin

Co-Chairs:
Dr. Jermaine White

Dr. Rosa Smith-Williams

Coley Price, OTF Co-Chair

Chris Appel, OTF Co-Chair

Ally Fouts Gaines, OTF Coordinator

Ainsley Johnson, Health Director

Capt. Jeff Armstrong, HCSO

Executive Committee

Education & Prevention
Subcommittee

1

Treatment & Recovery
Subcommittee

2
Harm Reduction
Subcommittee

3

The Executive Committee reviews
funding proposals from subcommittees

If Executive Committee votes to
approve a funding proposal, it must
then go before the Opioid Task Force
for a vote

If the Opioid Task Force approves, the
Executive Committee shall propose the
project to the Harnett County
Commissioners for formal approval



FUNDING PROPOSAL
The Harm Reduction subcommittee proposed allocating $20,000 of opioid
settlement funding to the purchase of naloxone for distribution by community-
based organizations such as nonprofits, faith communities, etc.

The Executive Committee approved this proposal unanimously

The Health Department has an existing protocol for distributing naloxone to
community-based organizations 

This initiative aligns with item Number 7 under Option A of the Memorandum of
Agreement (MOA) with the State of NC

This initiative aligns with Strategy 3.1.3 from the SOLVE Strategic Plan



NEXT STEPS &
MOVING FORWARD

ALLY FOUTS GAINES
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UPCOMING
MEETINGS

NEXT OPIOID TASK FORCE MEETING
July 18th @ 2pm, Training Room 103

Ally Fouts Gaines
Opioid Task Force Coordinator

afouts@harnett.org

May 9th @ 1pm, Library
Meeting Room

G R O U P  1

EDUCATION &
PREVENTION

Co-Chairs:
Dr. Jermaine White

jwhite1@harnett.k12.nc.us

Dr. Rosa Smith-Williams
rosamariesmithwilliams@gmail.com

June 13th @ 1pm,
Library Meeting Room

G R O U P  2

TREATMENT &
RECOVERY

Co-Chairs:
Dr. Robert Agnello
agnello@campbell.edu

Amy Godwin
amy@snipesinsurance.com

May 13th @ 2pm,
Training Room 103

June 10th @ 2pm,
Training Room 103

G R O U P  3

HARM
REDUCTION

Co-Chairs:
Larry Smith

ltsmith@harnett.org

Dr. David Tillman
tillmand@campbell.edu

May 16th @ 2pm,
Training Room 103

June 20th @ 2pm,
Library Meeting Room
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